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WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF

LABOR AND INDUSTRIES
[Filed July 6, 2021, 8:37 a.m.]

The department of labor and industries (L&I) is withdrawing the 
preproposal statement of inquiry for rule making to develop permanent 
rules for the cranes and derricks industry under chapter 296-155 WAC, 
Safety standards for construction work, filed on March 20, 2018, and 
published under WSR 18-07-091.

The Occupational Safety and Health Administration recently upda-
ted their standard, thus modifying the original intent of this specif-
ic rule-making effort. L&I is filing another Preproposal statement of 
inquiry CR-101 on July 6, 2021, to consolidate the subject of the WSR 
18-07-091 and 19-23-082 that will be withdrawn separately for the same 
reasons above.

If you have any questions, please contact Tracy West, rules coor-
dinator, at 360-902-6954.

Tracy West
Rules Coordinator
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